Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers 31 March 2021
Kia Ora Koutou.

Unfortunately both the After School Care program run by St Albans Church, and
the Kelly Club run at School are closing on the 16th April. T realise that this will
be a huge inconvenience for those of you who are using these services. I have
been in touch with the YMCA who are a provider of After School Care at both
Hukanui and Woodstock Schools. I expect them to offer us a proposal some time
this week and hopefully I may have some good news fo share in next week's
newsletter.

Easter Weekend

A reminder that school is closed on Friday 2nd April, Monday 5th April and
Tuesday 6th April. Have fun on those extra days with your children, but don't eat
too much chocolate.

Gates

Gates are opened at 8.20am. Children are to wait behind the cones until the
8.30am bell, when they can hang bags and say good morning to their teacher who
will be in the classroom.

Safety at the Gate
Please do not:
+  park across driveways
+  park on yellow lines
*  park on bus stops
- enter staff carparks

_ Chairs Free to a Good Home:
Upcoming Events
- We still have some chairs
Frid 2 April d Frid . .
fad > o0a ey available. Let the office know
Monday 5 April Easter Monday - no school how many you would like.
Tuesday 6 April Easter Tuesday -no school
Friday 16 April Last day of Term
Monday 3 May Term 2 Starts
Friday 4 June Teacher Only Day - no school LR B
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W Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.



A
Pohutukawa Learners
Being the Best We Can Be

Mahi Tahi-
Working Together

Encouraging our
friends and taking
turns

% | Listening carefully and

learning ti

R

Bl Prisila evis |10
s AR E

ke rainvous Y u\.\yﬁu S

By Prisila

sharing our ideas during| |

| Ally the
.| Alligator and
the anfts. Cyrus

I went fo the

hot air balloons
last night.
Aria

Balancing, creating, exploring and
learning from each other during

ik

4




